Rafi Miah

From: Yana Sistovari_
Sent: 15 February 2022 11:22

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard 2021/3225/p

Good morning

| am a long-time resident at 19 Willoughby Road, NW3 1RT and committed to maintaining
an environment that does not endanger our health and quality of life

The proposed development is unsustainable

There is no infrastructure —education, transport etc.,--to support a development of the
proposed size.

| hope that you will reconsider
Regards
Yana Zaphiriou-Zarifi



